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This week, we have spent a long time getting to know each other and discussing the 

expectations of Year 2.  It has been wonderful to see how the children have settled so 

quickly.  

They have been keen to demonstrate their mathematical knowledge and writing skills 

throughout the week with great enthusiasm! 

The children have really enjoyed sharing their experiences and activities from the summer 

holidays and created postcards to share with their friends.  

 

 

   

 

 

For your information 

Monday 9th September will be our project launch – ‘Wow’ day: Where will life take us?   

The children are encouraged to come into school on this day dressed as explorers/travellers 

(or mufti if you do not have anything suitable for the theme). 

Thursday 12th September – Scooter training.  Please can all children come to school with a 

scooter and helmet. 

Thursday 12th September – Meet the teacher in Ruby Class, 3.30pm – 3.50pm.        

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them. 

             


